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Dec. 16, 2020 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Benton-Franklin Health Board Honors Dr. Amy Person 
Board urges support for health district employees 

 
KENNEWICK, Wash. – The Benton-Franklin District Board of Health passed a resolution 

during their regular meeting today “expressing great appreciation” to Dr. Amy Person, 

district health officer. The resolution calls Dr. Person “publicly outspoken on community-

wide use of safety protocols” to reopen local businesses. “[She] has made the welfare of 

our community youth a front and center issue, advocating for the value and safety of in-

school learning,” according to the resolution.  

     

Please see the full document and photo attached.  
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